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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We at St.Catherine’s P.S are delighted to announce that we will be providing a Family Club on the 

Junior Site from 2.15pm – 3.00pm, Monday to Thursday , beginning Monday 4th September for Year 

2 pupils and Monday 25th September for Year 1 pupils when they are settled in.  

The purpose of the Family Club is to facilitate parents and guardians who have children in Foundation 

Stage (Years 1 and 2) who are in school until 2.15pm and who also have siblings in years 3 – 7 who are 

in school until 3.00pm. 

The aim of the Family Club is to bridge the gap from 2.15pm until 3.00pm to allow for one pick up 

only. 

This club has been extremely successful to date and well attended.  

We aim to facilitate forty places. The remaining places will be allocated on a first come first serve 

basis. 

There will be staffing and snack costs involved to provide this club and we gratefully ask that those 

who receive a place would help by kindly subsidising a small cost of £8 per month per child, payable 

on the 1st Monday of each month on the School Money APP, commencing Monday 4th September 

for P2 pupils and Monday 2nd October for P1 pupils. Our school will fund the majority of the cost. 

 

At St.Catherine’s, we are a family school in the heart of the community and we believe that our Family 

Club greatly assists parents and guardians. 

Please complete the expression of interest slip attached and return to class teacher at your earliest 

convenience. 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support 

 

Mrs B. Wilders 

Principal 
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Years 1 and 2 Family Club 

 

I would like/ not like my child to gain a place in Family Club. I understand that places are limited and 

are being allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

Signed: …………………………………. 

 

Parent/Guardian of: ……………………………… 

 

Class: ……………………………………………... 

 

Please let us know which class your child is in by putting a circle around it below 

 
Year 1 class Mrs Doherty 

Year 1 class Miss Hutton 

Year 2 class Ms McGowan 

Year 2 class Mrs McGlynn 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 


